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NOTICES 
 
 
ALL 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
TO ALL INCUMBENTS, PRIESTS IN CHARGE, & VESTRY 
SECRETARIES 
 

You should all have now received an email with an attached copy 
of the  annual letter about the three forms which need to be 
completed for the end of the year.  Most of you will have held 
your Annual Meeting, so and Lay Rep and other changes will have 
happened.  Your Treasurer has been contacted separately about 

the Annual Accounts and the Finance Schedule, but if you could give your 
prompt attention to the three forms listed in the letter, that would be hugely 
appreciated.  
https://edinburgh.anglican.org/resources/diocesan-vestry-resources/resources-
diocesan-office-forms/ 
 
 

Published by the Diocesan Office fortnightly, and circulated to all Clergy, Lay Readers, 
Treasurers & Vestry Secretaries, and Diocesan Synod Lay & Alternate Lay Representatives 

 
NEXT EDITION:  28th November 2018 
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NEWS FROM THE 
BISHOP’S ENABLER 
OF MISSION 

 
 
SLEEP IN THE PARK  
Diocesan Challenge  8th December 7pm-6am 
ARE YOU BRAVE ENOUGH TO SLEEP OUTSIDE FOR A 
WHOLE DECEMBER NIGHT? Do ever walk past a 
homeless person and want to help? Come and join Bishop 
John, others from the diocese and about 8,000 people 
sleeping out in Princes Street Gardens on 8th December to 
support the charity Social Bite and their campaign to end 
homelessness.  
 
ORGANISE A GROUP from your church or come as an individual, sign up on 
their website here and raise at least £100 sponsor money (of which £50 for 
registration). Please email Annie to let us know you are planning to join in. 
The Diocesan Group will gather at 7pm for a Eucharist at St John’s Princes 
Street and then go together into the gardens about 7.45pm. If you want to come 
along later look out for our huge Diocesan flag and join us for Night Prayer 
11pm led by Bishop John. For more details go to the Social Bite Website or 
email Annie, and for a poster for your church or newsletter is available on our 
website here (and follows in this Communicant). 
 
DONATE to our ‘Team’ by clicking on this link.  This will take you to the Virgin 
Money Giving page for our team, so that your donation counts against their 
efforts! 

_______________________________________________________ 
 
A brilliant, creative, all-age Advent idea from St Anne’s Dunbar to engage 
ALL your community:  
MAKE BABY JESUS ROCK this Christmas! 

Get together church members, folk on the margins, 
volunteers etc at various events to paint stones to look 
like the Baby Jesus and hide them around your 
town/area/community with instructions on the back. Then 
create a massive treasure hunt for these Baby Jesus 
Rocks with “Wanted” posters all over the place, 
encouraging people to post pictures on a special 
Facebook page (eg @BabyJesusRocksDunbar) using 
hashtag #BabyJesusRocks  of where they find their Baby 
Jesus, and give away prizes that remind people of the 

real Christmas story. In Dunbar we're advertising a treasure hunt across the 
town and giving away Meaningful Chocolate Company Advent Calendars and 
Christmas story books to winners. It's a great way to make new connections and 
invite people to other seasonal activities in your church. 
Download further instructions and a sample wanted poster here, including how 
to make the rocks, ideas about social media engagement and here. 
 
 
 
 

https://www.sleepinthepark.co.uk/
mailto:mission@dioceseofedinburgh.org
https://www.sleepinthepark.co.uk/
mailto:mission@dioceseofedinburgh.org
https://edinburgh.anglican.org/resources-for-our-churches/mission-resources/
https://edinburgh.anglican.org/resources-for-our-churches/mission-resources/
https://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/Team/DioceseofEdinburgh
https://www.facebook.com/BabyJesusRocksDunbar/
https://edinburgh.anglican.org/resources-for-our-churches/mission-resources/


 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
ADVENT AND CHRISTMAS RESOURCE LISTS 
Thanks to Nathalie Mares our brilliant new team member, we have created two 
lists of Advent and Christmas Resources to help you plan and prepare. The lists 
are on our Diocesan Website here ; where possible we would encourage you to 
order them via Cornerstone Bookshop in Edinburgh. Do let us know if you have 
any recommendations for further ideas and material and we hope to add to 
these lists in the coming weeks, so do check in again.  Email Annie with 
suggestions and comments. 
 
 

 
ALL 

 
Link to Scottish Episcopal Institute Newsletter  
 
https://www.scotland.anglican.org/wp-content/uploads/NOVEMBER-2018-
SEI-NEWSLETTER.pdf 
 

 
ALL 

 
A Plea for Return! 
 
A little while ago someone borrowed the Diocesan Office’s copy of 
“Scottish Episcopal Clergy 1689-2000”.  We would now like it back, 
please, as we have recently had some more queries, which we can’t 
answer without it!  Thank you. 
 
 

https://edinburgh.anglican.org/resources-for-our-churches/mission-resources/
mailto:mission@dioceseofedinburgh.org


 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

CHANGES & APPOINTMENTS 

The Revd Simon Cake to be Leader of the Centre of Mission for Galashiels, Hawick  
& Selkirk (date tbc) 

CALENDAR 

Saturday 17th November            Institution of Andrew Bain as Rector of St Salvador’s, Edinburgh 

Sunday 25th November               Bishop preaching and presiding St Ebba’s, Eyemouth 

Saturday 1st December               Ordination of Revd Margaret Pedersen, Holy Trinity, Melrose 

Sunday 2nd December                   Bishop Preaching and Presiding at Rosslyn Chapel 

Sunday 2nd December                   Bishop attends the Nativity Blessing and Carol Concert, St Andrew’s  
                                                          Square Gardens, Edinburgh 

ADVANCE NOTICES 

Tuesday 27th –Thursday 
29th November                              Diocesan Clergy Conference 
 
Wednesday 28th (afternoon)      Staff Development -  Office Closed  
–Thursday 29th November                               

Saturday 9th March 2019            Diocesan Synod @St Paul’s & St George’s, Edinburgh 



 
 
 
 
 

Sharing Social Media 

Have you visited the Diocese of Edinburgh Facebook and Twitter pages 
recently? Or, know that they exist! The Diocesan social media feeds are more 
active than ever, sharing engaging content, news and information from around 

the Diocese. The rise in activity has had a positive reaction, with information and events in your 
church being shared to a wider audience. We are producing more videos and exciting content (such 
as in the images below!) for everyone to get their teeth stuck into and share with each other. We are 
also keen to share anything you post, such as your good news, vacancies, or just pictures of your 
church and its people, giving your stories a much wider audience than they would have normally. If 
you’re not subscribed to our social media accounts, you simply have to “like” or “follow” our pages. 
For those of you who don’t use social media, the Diocesan Twitter feed has been embedded into the 
Diocesan Website homepage, so you won’t need to sign up to social media to see content.   
 
If you would like to organise a meeting to discuss your churches Social Media, please contact 
jparsons@dioceseofedinburgh.org to book a time. 
 

Click here for the Facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/DioceseEdinburgh/  
                                    Twitter page: https://twitter.com/EdinDiocese  

 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Don’t forget – there’s a new guide to 
the Diocesan Office available online, 
which tells you about who works here, 
what we do, how to contact us, and 
what resources are available for you.  
Click here to locate the guide, but let us 
know if you would like a set printed for 
your Vestry.  You can also find all our 
full contact details on the website: 
 
https://edinburgh.anglican.org/diocesan-
committees/staff-based-at-the-diocesan-
office/  

 
 
 

NOTE: The email address office@edinburgh.anglican.org is now a 
general email address for the Diocesan Office, and is not checked 
regularly through out the day (but does get checked at least once, 
daily).  Therefore, to contact the correct person to answer your query, 
please use the link above, or check the guide mentioned above, and 
your enquiry should be answered sooner.  The guide also contains all 
our Direct Dial telephone numbers.  If you’re not sure, you can still use 
the ‘office@’ email address though……… 

 
 

https://edinburgh.anglican.org/resources-diocesan-office-office/
https://edinburgh.anglican.org/diocesan-committees/staff-based-at-the-diocesan-office/
https://edinburgh.anglican.org/diocesan-committees/staff-based-at-the-diocesan-office/
https://edinburgh.anglican.org/diocesan-committees/staff-based-at-the-diocesan-office/
mailto:office@edinburgh.anglican.org


 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 

 

Scottish Episcopal Church 
   

  DIOCESE OF EDINBURGH 
 

The Institution of  
The Revd Andrew Bain  
as Priest-in-charge of 

 
St Salvador’s, Stenhouse 

Edinburgh  
 

 
 

And Thanksgiving for the 80th Anniversary of  
St Salvador’s 

  
The Rt Revd Dr John A Armes, 

Bishop of Edinburgh 
17th November 2018 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE: 

 

Diocese of Edinburgh CMD Event 
“MADE  IN  THE  IMAGE  OF  GOD” 

A reflective day for our clergy and lay readers to explore gender identity 

 

Wednesday 16th January 2019  10-4  at the Walpole Hall @St Mary’s Cathedral 

 

The day will be facilitated by Jo Clifford (playwright and actor) and Maxwell Reay (Chaplain, 
NHS Lothian) 

Questions: marion@cathedral.net  

Bookings: nmares@dioceseofedinburgh.org  (include dietary requirements) 

mailto:marion@cathedral.net
mailto:nmares@dioceseofedinburgh.org


 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 

The Church of the Good Shepherd 
Murrayfield Avenue, Edinburgh, EH12 6AU 

(Scottish Charity No SCO 00357) 

 
 
 

LOCAL HISTORICAL TALK 

‘ROOTED IN ROYALTY RENEWED’ 
 BY  

JAMES LAWSON 
Murrayfield resident and Chairman of N.Queensferry Heritage Trust 

 

Saturday 17th November 2018 at 11am 
in the Church 

followed by wine and canapes included in ticket 
 

This tells the story of how N Queensferry, strategically located between the 
royal seats of Dunfermline and Edinburgh, was at the hub of royal comings 

and goings over the centuries.  Key also is the Surrender of the German High 
Seas Fleet in the Forth on  21st November 1918 as the last act of WW1 

 

Tickets at suggested donation of £5 
 

From Kate Doyle (337 6921) Elizabeth East (313 2593) or at the door 
ALL WELCOME 

 
Proceeds to the Church of the Good Shepherd Organ Fund 



 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
A Quiet Day for Advent 
Saturday 1st December 2018 - 10am to 4pm 
 
Step aside from the busyness of the Advent season. The day will be 
punctuated with reflections and communal prayer but will also give 
quiet space for your own thoughts and response.  
 
There will be an opportunity to walk in the beautiful grounds of 
Carberry Estate. 
 
This year we have a massage therapist who will be available in the 
afternoon to provide foot or chair massage for those who want it 
(further details and charges to follow). 
 
Refreshments will be provided. Please bring a packed lunch. 
 
Hosted by Healthlink360 at Elphinstone Wing, Carberry, 
Musselburgh, EH21 8PW 
 
Facilitated by Duncan Hughes and Di Hollow of the Epiphany Group. 
 
Donations of between £5 to £30 welcome. 
 
For further details and to book please email 
dghughesssc@gmail.com  
 
Numbers are limited so book early to avoid disappointment! 
  



 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 

 

 

        



 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 

 


